
PRESENTED AT THE FEBRUARY 18, 2020 REGULAR COUNCIL MEETING 
FOR COUNCIL’S CONSIDERATION AT THE MARCH 2, 2020 REGULAR 
COUNCIL MEETING AND DEFERRED TO THE MARCH 16TH COUNCIL 
MEETING: 

Moved by Councillor Verbeek 
 Seconded by 

That Council discuss and have Administration look into the possibility of having 
surveillance cameras installed at Co An Park. 

 


